We are excited to announce our return and invite you to apply to the
2023 Olympia Wooden Boat fair!
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The Olympia Wooden Boat fair is a well-attended event that has been a part of the Olympia community at Percival landing for
over 40 years. It will be held on Mother's Day weekend Saturday May 13" from 10:00am to 6:00pm and Sunday May 14™ from
11:00am to 5:00pm.

Percival landing boardwalk springs to life every year on Mother Day weekend, many come down to enjoy the fair with friends
and family, slow down, breath in the fresh salt air and wandering the boardwalk.

People have the opportunity to enjoy a variety of wooden boats, young and old that line the docks enjoy hearing the stories from
the captains of building, rebuilding, caring for, living aboard, and sometimes some funny adventures these amazing boats have
survived.

Our fair also offers people a one of a kind water front opportunity to shop local!

As people enjoy the day with family and friends, they will discover a large variety of products made by local artists some who
may even be creating new masterpieces at the fair. After enjoying all the boats and artist vendors, swing over to the park. You
can grab some food from one of our amazing food vendors all while enjoying live local music. The Olympia Wooden Boat fair

never disappoints, we look forward to see both new and old faces this coming mother day weekend 2023!

We have made a few changes for this year's event. We will now be offering online registration and payment through Booth
Central.

On our online application you will be able to select your preferred booth section and specific booth number. The sections are
divided on the map from #1-#5 and the specific booth numbers are in the booth boxes or next to them. We will do our best to
place you in your preferred booth number or section.

We would like to remind you that as in the past no booth number or section you request is guaranteed.
We will still have hard copy applications available on our website for you to print and mail in if you prefer to do it that way.

You will find the registration link on our web site at Olympia Wooden Boat Association (olywoodenboat.org) as well as below

Booth central online application link

https://my.boothcentral.com/v/dashboard#

Please feel free to call, text or email me with any further questions or concerns.
Megan Ready
Fair director/coordinator
1-360-515-8444

Summersweet365@aol.com
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